# Montague City Village Center Rezoning Project

## Planning Board Meeting



**Tuesday, August 26, 2025** 6:30-8:00pm



#### **IN PERSON**

Montague Public Safety Complex Meeting Room 180 Turnpike Road, Turners Falls \*Space is Limited

### **VIA ZOOM**

montague-ma.gov/d/13840/Planning-Board



#### WHAT'S HAPPENING?

The Town of Montague, in partnership with Mass Housing Partnership (MHP) and Innes Associates Ltd., is exploring zoning amendments necessary for potential redevelopment of the former Farren Care Center site. The Town is also changes considering zoning for the surrounding neighborhoods along Rod Shop Road, Masonic Avenue, and Depot Street to promote the adaptive reuse of historic buildings that serve as gateway transitions from the existing residential areas to the potential redevelopment site. At this meeting, residents will have the opportunity to review the full draft zoning language for the Farren sites and provide feedback to help guide the project.

For questions or comments contact:

Maureen Pollock, Planning Director

<u>mpollock@montague-ma.gov</u> or (413) 863-3200 x112